
A Proposed Masters in Green Engineering 
The newly formed Energy Research Unit (ERU) in the School have proposed a Masters in Green Engineering. The target 
groups for this Masters Program are oil and gas industries, and palm oil based processing industries, which form the 
backbone of the industrial sector in Sabah. 

The proposal for establishing the Masters in Green Engineering program has been discussed among all the stakeholders 
on 31st October 2013. Representatives from industries such as SEDCO, SESB and Talisman attended this meeting along 
with IEM. SKIM academicians and administrators, as well as UMS administrator were the main players. The meeting was 
chaired by the Dean of the School, while Professor Pogaku Ravindra, the proposer of this Masters degree had presented a 
briefing on the necessity of green engineering, the course structure, manpower requirement etc. The other team members 
of Green Engineering committee are Mr. Chua Bih Lii, Dr. Farrah Wong, Mdm. Fadzlita Tamiri and Dr. Renee Chin. 


